
From: pam ferguson [mailto:himhchoa@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 6:28 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY 
 
Dear PSC Commissioners, 
  
Bad idea!   
  
Please remove the proposed Bikeway path along the shores of Hayden Island from the 
Transportation System Plan.   
  
This Bikeway will eliminate 122 homes in our community and virtually end the community as 
we know it.  This is a great loss of "affordable housing" in a city that is in great need of 
affordable housing. 
  
Please leave the Hayden Island Bikeway on the street system on Hayden Island.  Do not destroy 
our community for a bikeway. 
  
Diane Bell, Linda Johnson & Adam Greenbaum 
2265 North Broughton Drive 
Portland, OR  97217 
  
 


